Glendale Community College

Study Abroad Committee

Thursday, September 24, 2009

AD121

12-00-1:15 p.m. 

The Study Abroad Meeting was called to order at 12:05 p.m.

Present:
Kim Foong Chong (Chairperson), Stela Fejtek, Flavio Frontini, Alexa Schumacher, Ani Keshishian, Murray Stach, Victoria Buresch, Ron Harlan, Tigranuhi Stepanyan, Ani Karapetyan
Absent:
Kit Crawford (Keshishian)

Guests:
None

Approval of minutes – May 21, 2009

It was MSC (Harlan/Fejtek) that the minutes of May 21, 2009 be approved.

I. PROGRAM STATUS:

Kim Foong Chong reported on the status of Summer 2010 program.  

Bali has 3 students who have completed the application process.

II. DISCUSSION ITEMS:

a) The committee discussed the faculty and student evaluations for the Italy and Japan programs.  Flavio Frontini said that the Italy program was one of the best they have had and that the students were outstanding.  He also complemented the service of the vendor, CEPA Europe, and said that the accommodations, side trips, on-site representatives and transportation were all excellent.  Kim Foong Chong said Japan also went extremely well despite it being the first program to Japan for GCC.  The accommodations at the Olympic Center and service from Singapore Air were also outstanding and he was impressed with how much students used their Japanese.   The side trips led by the instructors, Ms. Lopez and Ms. Tatsugawa, were well received by the students.   He mentioned that early bookings at the Olympic Center could further reduce the cost in the future and alleviate any complaints about moving around. The student evaluations were very favorable for both Italy and Japan. 

b) Kim Foong Chong informed the committee that the released time for the SA Director position has been reduced to 20% for one program per academic year.  He also informed the committee that his term is over at the end of this academic year. 

c) The committee discussed the possibilities for future programs for the 2010-2011 academic year.  Based on the motion below an open call for proposals will go out in Spring 2010.

III. ACTION ITEMS:

a) It was MSC (Harlan/Frontini) that no winter program be offered and only one summer SA program be offered for the 2010-2011 academic year.  

ADJOURNMENT:
The meeting was adjourned at 12:58 p.m.

Submitted by: Kim Foong Chong

